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All animals, including the pets we love, the animals that are farmed, and wildlife have the same 
feelings as you or I. Your dog feels joy and pain, your children feel joy and pain, and so do pigs 
and chickens. All animals deserve the same legal rights. Progressive change is looming. This is no 
different to hindsight perspective of the ridiculousness of when women were not allowed to vote, 
when black people were treated like animals in chains and forced to slave "owned" by white 
people. All animals deserve the same rights. Would you be happy for your dog to live as caged 
chickens do in Australia? Would you be happy if your dog or pet lived their life in a gestation crate 
like pigs do in Australia? Better rights, better conditions and transparancy is required on farms, it's 
a necessity, Current conditions are cruel for most (but not all) but most animals on Australian 
farms. Allow progressive change, and for this to happen transparancy is a MUST. 
 


